
One of the difficult things I had to do at my internship is learn that everything is 
dynamic and learning the different types of enclaves that the business will service. There 
was one difficult thing that I had to do was push workstation updates to all the computers 
on the enterprise. I have never done that before, I would not know where to start. I service a 
military operation with support of the Air Force which means that this is an offline 
environment. I have pushed application updates and that must deal with the application 
deploying from the server and downloading the files from the website. If you push them to 
the server, it will update that server and since it’s the main server it will disseminate to 
other additional servers. Workstations are a little different because there is not main server 
that the workstations are on that can push updates. There is an application that push 
updates to all workstations on the enterprise. The first thing that we had to do it make sure 
that the machines that are trying to update are on, there is a setting that can work where 
the update will be pushed when the computer turns on but there is a lot of people that do 
not use certain machines because it is not needed for their job. I would have to go all the 
machines that are off which you can tell from the inventory application which is linked with 
all the agents that send a pulse to the machine, and that how you can tell if it is or off. The 
organization of the building computer name is by room and by desk so the machines that 
are not on you can tell that where are they are without having to search too hard. The server 
deploys the agents that is needed for the update. The most mundane thing that comes 
from this internship is trying to be ahead of the security breaches by updating beforehand. 
Since this is an offline environment, we are not allowed to push updates right when they 
come out from the company , they have to be tested on another sandbox and protype 
environment before we can do an active one. If it is an actual emergency we can push the 
update but it is highly unlikely.  


